
From: Michael Humeny <m_humeny@hotmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 12:44 PM 

To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 

Subject: Objection to Heritage designation for 8205 McCowan Rd: “Harold and Ruby Boyington House” 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Greetings, 

By the present, I would like to formally enter our objection to the Heritage designation for 8205 

McCowan Rd: “Harold and Ruby Boyington House”. 

I would please like you to take this into consideration at the Council Meeting on Wednesday, May 29, 

2024 @ 1:00 PM.  

Thank you very much. 

Best regards, 

Michael Humeny 


